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MADISON – Assembly Democratic Leader Gordon Hintz (D-Oshkosh) released the following
statement on legislation put forward by Republicans:

  

“There are so many extremely politically divisive items in this legislation at a time when we need
the opposite. Not only do Wisconsin Republicans not want to respond to the COVID-19
pandemic, they want to put into law limits on local governments in their ability to respond in the
way that works for their community. This bill is politically driven, undermines Governor Evers’
efforts to combat the virus, and ignores the reality our state is facing.”
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